
Hidden Creek/SK Online Family News 

March 28, 2021 

 
Dear Families, 
 
This week I hope all families are able to participate in parent-teacher conferences via Zoom.  One of 
our parent involvement goals is to meet with every parent to discuss their child’s progress.  It is not 
too late to schedule a conference if you were unable to do so through Skyward.  Just call us at 360-
443-3050 and the office team will be happy to help you. 
 
Brenda Ward, Principal 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Monday, March 29:  Report cards sent home with students. 
Mon-Tues 3/29-30:   Students will attend school on regular schedule (both AM & PM sessions) 
Wed 3/31:                  Students have their regular schedule w/ Class Zooms & Specialists 
Thurs/Fri 4/1-2:        Students have Zooms w/ Specialists & independent classwork 
 
Spring Break is April 5-9 
 
All-School Assembly for Bike Giveaway Wed. April 14 at 12:30 PM: 
 
The reading incentive program has ended, and now the big event is coming where Mrs. Johnson will 
draw two names for the bike giveaways!  Details about a special assembly will be emailed to you just 
before our return from Spring Break.  
 
Road to Reading Family Night Thursday April 22: 
 
We have an exciting family event coming up soon for all families who sign up for the Road to Reading 
Night.  Buckle up your family and join us for a unique drive through event.  Due to the nature of this 
event you must RSVP by April 2 so supplies can be ordered for all participants.  Start times will vary, 
depending on the number of families participating.  The first group will start no earlier than 5:00 PM. 
 

We are looking forward to all things 

Spring! 

 


